PRECISION PLUMBING PRODUCTS

802 SE 199" Avenue, Portland, Oregon 97233
PHONE: (503) 256-4010 FAX: (503) 253-8165

June 18, 2024
Re: Price Increase
Valued Precision Plumbing Products Customers,

Due to increases in the cost of materials, Precision Plumbing Products will be implementing
the following price increases effective August 5, 2024.

Orders placed on all SKUs, on or after August 5™, will increase approximately 6%.

Please contact your local Precision Plumbing Products sales representative with any
questions.
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Brandon Gunnell




